
 

Tribeca Public Relations, The Capital Hotels and
Apartments renew partnership

The retainer contract between The Capital Hotels and Apartments and Tribeca Public Relations has been renewed.

Tribeca Public Relations exceeded The Capital Hotels and Apartments mandate to expand awareness about its offering,
hence the renewal.

In its first year working on The Capital account, Tribeca assisted the team with launcing two of its properties, The Capital
Pearls in Umhlanga and The Capital On The Park in Sandton.
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